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As a liaison officer of IEEE 3079 for IEEE 802.21, this report is drafted to share the updates.
IEEE 3079 had two plenary meetings since the last update and their meetings were held in Tokyo from April 23 to 27 and in Los Alamitos from July 16 to 19 respectively.
During these two meetings, the WG discussed the range of standard development and what the content should be. In Los Alamitos meeting, the WG defined the table of contents for the standard document.

The content on the network, which is related to IEEE 802.21, has been decided to be covered in chapter 8.
The chapter 8 will be composed of various sub-sections including general, scope and use cases. It will reference the content that will be drafted in the interest group and the study group that may be formed in near future.
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The next IEEE 3079 meeting is scheduled to be held in Singapore from October 8 to 11 and the WG will welcome everyone who is interested in participating. During this meeting, the WG will begin drafting the standard document.
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